Richard Morin

I do believe the state inspection price should be raised. If you figure out how much it cost a shop to
do one inspection the time of the tech doing it and what you're paying that tech and equipment cost
and upkeep is all on the shop. The 25.50 we charge is not cutting it. No more. When y'all took away
the stickers we lost money.



